
1 

 

Fat Fenders Flyer 

NOVEMBER/DECEMBER 2012 

 

 
 



2 

 

Badgerland F100’s Truck Club 
Honoring FORD trucks from 1948-1972 

 

The Club Website is:  www.badgerlandf100s.com 
 
Current Club Officers* 
 
President*  Mike Connor – 2315 S. Syene Road, Madison, WI 53711 
   Phone (608) 274-6257  mikeconnor@charter.net 
 
Vice President* Rick Pribbenow – 206 Maple Street, Sauk City, WI 53583 
   Phone (608) 643-2544 riknroz@charter.net 
 
Secretary*  Paul Zeien – W299 Circle Drive, Genoa City, WI  53128 
   Phone (262) 374-9661 wallyz79@yahoo.com  
 
Treasurer*  Chris Connor – 2315 S. Syene Road, Madison, WI 53711 
   Phone (608) 274-6257 mikeconnor@charter.net 
 
Newsletter Editor Rick Pribbenow – 206 Maple Street, Sauk City, WI 53583 
   Phone (608) 643-2544 riknroz@charter.net 
 
In this month’s newsletter: 
Page 3  Club Meetings/Functions, Birthdays, Car Shows, The November Meeting, Habitat 
Page 4  Habitat For Profanity – Club Member Gets New Garage…continued 
Page 5  Habitat For Profanity – Club Member Gets New Garage…continued 
Page 6  Looking In The Rear View Mirror 
Page 7  Club Dues 
Page 8  For Sale/Wanted  
Page 9  For Sale/Wanted…continued 
Page 10 Smoken Pig Express & Bruce Horkey’s Wood & Parts Ads 
Page 11 Fatman Fabrications Ad  
Page 12 Visibolts Ad 
   
Send your article contributions, ideas, for sale or want ads, car/truck show dates, birthdays or events to 
the newsletter editor: 
 
Rick Pribbenow, 206 Maple Street, Sauk City, WI 53583 or email them to riknroz@charter.net 
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Club Meetings/Functions  
November – No meeting.  Some club members will be helping the Farmer’s build a new garage. 
December – No meeting.  Enjoy the holiday with family and friends. 
January – We need a host.  Anyone interested?  Call Mike Connor to schedule a time. 
 
Birthdays 
December 
12/05 Joyce Krebsbach 
12/09 Scott Bokath 
12/12 Paul Hilgers 
12/14 Ken Williams 
12/14 Sonia Redmond 
12/21 Mike Connor 
12/21 Ruthanne Fisher 
12/21 Molly Fedkenheuer 
12/24 Tom Redmond 
12/27 Ladena Livingston 
12/29 Greg Masters 
12/31 Andy Masters   
 
Car & Truck Shows/Swap Meets 2013/Cruise Nights 
**A new listing will start to appear in January 2013 depending on information availability** 
Note:  Please contact the Editor if you have any show information you would like posted in the 
newsletter.  **ND – no date yet 
The following websites have more information and show locations: 
www.oldride.com/events/wisconsin.html  www.wisconsincollectorcar.com 
www.carshowguide.com    www.carshownews.com 
www.carshowstoday.com    www.hubcapcafe.com 
 
The November Meeting 
There was NO November meeting.  Here’s what most of the club members did instead: 
 
Habitat For Profanity – Club Member Gets New Garage 
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Habitat For Profanity…continued 
 

    
 

    
 

    
 
 



5 

 

Habitat For Profanity…continued 
 

    
 

    
 

    
 
Congratulations Dave & Julie on the new garage!  Whose next, perhaps Mike? 
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Looking In The Rear View Mirror 
 
Well, it’s been quite a year.  Where did the time go?  Many of you have been busy working on 
trucks, houses, garages, looking for work, spending time with families and the list goes on and 
on.  All are on your list of priorities in one way or another as all are important.  We, as a club, 
have had our share of fun this year starting with the January meeting at Jeff Mundt’s place 
where we installed a motor and transmission in his 1950 F-1 and then ate an incredible meal 
provided/prepared by his wife Crystal.  Then in February we had our Christmas party at The 
Machine Shed in Pewaukee along with the O’Reilly’s World of Wheels auto show in Milwaukee.  
Then in March came the Winter Banquet with great food, camaraderie and loads of laughs 
(remember Wally’s Private Parts?).  And then along came April with a meeting at Dean & Jo 
Malin’s place in Walworth were we saw Dean really has been working on his panel truck.  Looks 
good too I might add.  Speaking of adding things, we had 2 special visitors that day to our 
meeting, Chuck and Marlene Rogers who became members!  Oh, and don’t forget “Funnel 
Man”.  Totally unexpected!  After the meeting, most of us went to Milwaukee for the 5th 
Anniversary of the HotRod Radio Show.  It was here we met Stacey David of “Gears” television 
show and others like Don Yenko’s daughter, watched the slot cars race, ate, listened to great 
music both live and DJ and much more.  It was a really nice end to a fun day.  Off we go to 
May where we met at the Boondockers Street Rod Show in Concord.  It was a fine day with 
many club members bringing out their trucks for the show.  How many Boondockers brats can 
you eat?  Some, apparently many!  As for June, there was no meeting due to scheduling 
conflicts but some of our club members traveled to the Twin City F-100’s Show in Clear Lake, 
Iowa.  We had a good time and saw some sights and had fun.  So now we come to July where 
we met at Volo Auto Museum in Volo, IL.  It was soooo hot that day, but meeting the “King of 
Kustomizers”,  George Barris was worth it, especially when he came over to the trucks and 
wanted to take photos with us!  The live band “Dirty Fish Net Stockings” was incredible.  They 
could play any of the oldies, looked the part and were humorous to boot.  They would be fun to 
have at our 25th Anniversary Show if we could afford them.  Moving down the road to August 
where we met at the Spring Green Car Show in Spring Green, we had a fairly good turn-out of 
members and their trucks even if due to the misfortune where we couldn’t all park together.  
Maybe next year!  It was still fun and there were 400-500 vehicles to look at.  Of course we all 
know what September brings…yes, Dash to the Dells 23, Badgerland F-100’s Truck Show.  We 
had many vehicles registered, tons of people, incredible volunteerism and truck loads of just 
fun!  Baggo was a huge hit-thanks Wally!  Truckin’ along we come to October where some of us 
traveled to The Truck Farm at Greg Masters home in Flanagan, IL.  We had a short meeting, got 
my panel running and headed to Pontiac for the Flatlander’s Rod Run.  We paralleled old Route 
66 for a while and made some stops, won door prizes, ate real good and then headed home.  It 
too was a fun day but a long one.  Now we tried to have a meeting in November, but most of 
us were busy helping the Farmer’s build a garage.  Club members came from all over on 
different days to help complete the task of getting this garage up and closed in before the 
snow.  Well, as you’ve already seen in this issue, we did pretty well.  Well in closing, the month of 
December is for your family and we have no meeting.  So just enjoy the holiday, be kind to 
others and generous to those less fortunate and have fun with family and friends. 
 
Until January, Merry Christmas, Happy New Year, Happy Holidays! 
Rick (Ros) Pribbenow 
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Club Dues: 
Membership Dues – It’s That Time of Year Again 
 
Annual membership dues of $20 are due by January 31, 2013.  Unless you are a Lifetime 
Member, please forward your checks made payable to Badgerland F-100s Ltd. to the club 
Treasurer: 
 
 Chris Connor 
 2315 S Syene Rd. 
 Madison, WI 53711 
 
If you are interested in becoming a Lifetime Member, the cost is $200 and you won’t ever have 
to worry about remembering to send in your annual dues again.  If you are a new member and 
have joined the club at the truck show in September 2012, or since then, and paid $20, then 
your 2013 dues are considered paid.   
 
Remember if you pay your dues after January 31st, you’ll have to pay an additional $2 for each 
month that you are late.   
 
Thanks and hope to see all of you continue to be a part of a really great club! 
 
Chris Connor 
Membership Chair/ Treasurer 
Badgerland F-100s 
 
 
 

 
 
‘Tis the season! 
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For Sale/Wanted 
(Please notify the editor when your item is sold or found so your ad can be removed.) 
Wanted 
 
Any free, used, old truck show and car show t-shirts for a project.  Will take any size, automotive 
related, Ford script, etc.  If you have some, please call Megan Blanchard @ (608) 513-1211 (WI) 
 
For Sale 
 

For Sale:   1955 Ford F-100, 429 engine, C6 trans, 9” rear, other stuff too 
much to list, black with hot pink flames.  Owned since 1982.  Asking $22,000 – negotiable.  
Interested parties can email me (gambler1945@comcast.net) or call me.  Donna Williamson - 
home (217) 529-1734 or cell (217) 899-3270. (IL) 
 
For Sale:  (2) 1950 F1 panel trucks from Colorado, unrestored, have titles for both.  Asking $3,000 
for both trucks.  Call (920) 229-2648 (WI) 
 
For Sale:  1936 Ford Tudor Sedan Deluxe.  For more info call Floyd or Ann Dietsche @ 
home - (920) 894-3692 or cell – (920) 286-2062 or (920) 286-2063 (WI) 
 
For Sale:  1952 Ford F3 truck parts.  Call (309) 202-1170 (IL) for updated list or see Craig’s List – 
Bloomington, IL 
 
For Sale:  1976 Mustang II Ghia, 39,000 original miles, very nice, silver & red.  Asking $4,500. 
Call (608) 447-8415 (WI) 
 
For Sale:  1953 Ford F-600 frame, 4speed tranny, 2 speed rear end and 1950 F-1 cab sitting on 
frame.  Call Woody @ (417) 576-4473 (IL) for more info and price. 
 
1953-1956 Hood Tilt Kits - $250.00 each.  Call Greg Schneider @ (309) 231-3232 (IL) 
 
For Sale:  Miscellaneous Y-block engines and parts parts left over from a ’56 F-100 project.  I 
have 292’s - rebuilders, couple trannys, other small parts.  Call Bob Ward @ (414) 423-0069 (WI) 
 
For Sale:  1977 Ford F150 Custom regular cab long bed 2wd, 302, Holley 4 bbl, c4 automatic with 
shift kit, 9” rear end with 124,000 miles. Call Kirk @ (309) 261-4425 (IL) 
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For Sale/Wanted…continued 
 

For Sale:    4 aluminum wheels from a full size Ford van.  They are 5 X 5.5" lug pattern.  
They need a good cleaning, maybe removal of clear coat.  Asking $50.00. 
Call Wally @ (262) 374-9661 (WI) 
 

For Sale:      American Racing Wheels (2) 7"x 15", (2) 8.5"x15" with 
"FORD" center caps, 5 X 5.5" lug pattern (1/2 ton ford truck pattern). The wheels have some 
small areas where the clear coat has oxidized, 1 center cap has mysterious dents in it.  The clear 
coat can easily be removed, (I can tell you how) and the wheels can then be polished with 
Mothers aluminum polish.  Asking $175.00 as is (if I have to remove the clear coat, the price will 
go up).  Call Wally @ (262) 374-9661 (WI) 
 
For Sale:  Ford 9” rear end w/factory disc brakes from a 70’s full-size Lincoln – asking $250/obo.  
Ford C-6 automatic transmission from a 70’s Ford F-100 w/390 – good working condition when 
pulled out – asking $250/obo. 
Call Todd @ (608) 643-3167.  If no answer, please leave a message. 
 
Need Pin Striping, Hand Lettered Signs or Vinyl Letters/Decals made? 
Call new club member Gary Leamons of L’SIGN in Baraboo @ (608) 548-2016 (WI) 
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“Thank You” to Bruce Horkey for his continued support of the 
Badgerland F100’s Truck Club and “Dash to the Dells 23 & 9th Unofficial Panel Nationals” 
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